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27th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our support for the children as they move into their new year group, the children 
will meet their new teacher during the afternoon of Friday 5th July.  A letter explaining who 
your child's new teacher is, will be emailed out to parents on Friday 5th.    
 
Transition days 
 
The children have an opportunity to work with their new teacher in their new classroom on 
Monday 8th July and Tuesday 9th July in the morning and Wednesday 10th July all day. All 
children should still be dropped off in the morning and collected at the end of the day as they 
are now – there will be no changes to these routines. There will be alterations to children’s 
PE lessons this week, a separate group call will be sent informing parents of which days 
children need to come in wearing PE kit for the week. 
 
Display Evening – Monday 8th July  
 
There will be a whole school display evening on Monday 8th July from 6.00 – 7.00 pm when 
you are welcome to come to school and look at your child’s work as well as visit other areas 
of the school to see what children have been doing. The purpose of this evening is not for 
individual consultations with the teacher but more as a celebration of the children’s 
achievements over the year.  This will also be an opportunity for parents to visit their child’s 
new classroom and acquaint themselves with your child’s next teacher.  
 
End of Year Reports 
 
Your child’s report for this academic year will be sent home on Friday 12th July. Teachers 
will be available on Wednesday 17th July to discuss the report should you have any queries.   
If you wish to make an appointment to discuss your child’s report on this date, please contact 
the school office before Monday 15th July.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Headteacher 
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